Deborah Hoskinson

I OPPOSE the development and operation of a natural gas-to-methanol production plant and storage
facilities on approximately 90 acres at the Port of Kalama due to the impact it will have on orca
whales, other whales, salmon and all Pacific NW marine life! Humans must value marine life and
animal life on this planet as much as we value human life. Thank you for your serious consideration
of this critical matter.



